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Market turbulence can be unnerving, but can also create 
opportunities. Oil market volatility, rate hikes from the 
U.S. and China fears have conspired to pressure both 
the TSX and the Canadian dollar. For clients interested 
in these topics and their implications for portfolios, we 
invite you to an informative event.

Guest Presenter:  
Mark Allen  
Vice President, Canadian Equities 
Portfolio Advisory Group 
RBC Dominion Securities

Mark has 15 years of experience in finance and 
investment management. He co-manages the Canadian 
Core Dividend portfolio on our separately managed 
account A+ platform. He chairs our Private Investment 
Management (PIM Toolkit) portfolio intended for 
discretionary retail advisors. He is also a member 
of our Global Portfolio Advisory Committee and a 
regular author featured in our Global Insight Monthly 
publication. Mark is a CFA charterholder and holds 
degrees in business and engineering.

Event Details: 
Thursday, February 18, 2016 
6:00 p.m. Cocktails and hors d’œurves  
7:00 p.m. Presentation

The Four Seasons Hotel Toronto – Vinci Room 
60 Yorkville Avenue | Toronto, ON

The Four Seasons Hotel is conveniently located across from 
Bay subway station, and one block from Yonge subway station. 
Green P parking is available on Yorkville Avenue across from 
the Four Seasons Hotel; valet parking is also available at a 

discounted rate of $30

RSVP:  

RBC Dominion Securities Inc.

Please join us for a special client presentation with guest presenter Mark Allen. 
What’s Going On and What Do We Do Now?’


	Text Field 1: Please confirm your seat before Monday, February 15th by calling me at 416.842.4234 or replying to this email and I will take care of the rest. 
We're looking forward to seeing you!
Dian & Noushin


